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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We have organised an educational visit to RAF Cosford as part of our topic on the Battle of 
Britain. 
 
The visit will take place on Wednesday 9th February 2022. Children will need to arrive at 
school at the usual time of 8:45am and will return to school for collection at the usual time 
of 3pm. 
 
This trip will cost £9.50 per child. This involves the cost of the transport and a workshop. 
 
Payments are to be made via parentmail and will open on Tuesday 4th January 2022 at 9am. 
Payments are required by Friday 14th January 2022. Unfortunately, without adequate 
payment, this trip cannot go ahead. 
 
School uniform is required. Children must bring a coat and a packed lunch if your child is 
free school meals, then a packed lunch will be provided. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the above, please speak to your child’s class teacher. 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Mrs Jones/Mrs Walker/Mr Johnson 
Year 4/5 and Year 5 Class teachers 
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